



Dear Hazel Trembath StrongStart community,

Thank you for your patience as we figured out next steps for the StrongStart center that was lost in the devastating fire at Hazel Trembath Elementary. We know you are an important and valued part of that wonderful community.

We hope you are able to continue attending in its new temporary home at Coquitlam River Elementary. The CRE school community is happy to welcome you there and Ms. Susan is working hard to make sure you and your children will feel welcome and "at home" there.

Also, know that you are welcome at any of our 12 other district StrongStart centers as well.

Please enjoy reconnecting with the families that are the Hazel Trembath StrongStart community in this new location while we rebuild Hazel Trembath Elementary and the new StrongStart there.

Sincerely,

Debra Vanderwood Curriculum Coordinator – Early Learning Sd43 Coquitlam